
From:
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Chabad Flamingo Application
Date: April-05-22 8:29:08 PM

Hi.

I just wanted to note that Councilor Shefman misrepresented the facts regarding the give and take between the
applicant and the community.  There was little as I mentioned in my response to the Mayor.  They listened but there
was never any negotiation nor give an take.

Also, Shefman mentioned that no one from the community group was present so it must be Ok with the application. 
That is also false.  Myself, Naomi Schacter and Edgardo Szulstein are all members of No Flamingo Highrise.  We
spoke individually but our group is very much alive and has concerns about the project.

Thank you.
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